
Dr Elayne Hien Tran

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am a dentist practicing in  and a member of ADA NSW. I have been participating in the CDDS
and been audited by Medicare. It has brought a lot of stress upon myself as well as damage to
professional image. I would like to say that:
Ø patients seen under the CDDS were treated in good faith.
Ø disturbed to think that current legislation makes the health professional liable for any minor
administrative oversights.
Ø legislation needs to protect dentists who have provided good treatment, but have overlooked
some aspects of the paperwork.

I ought to think that we are as a profession has been treated unfairly by the Labor government for
some good deeds that we have done to the people of Australia.

Sincerely,

Elayne Tran




